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AMFERICAN CONSULATE
Antofagasta, Chile, April 26, 1940

SUBJECT: Refugee lMerchant Vessels.

The Honorable
The Secretary of State,
Washington.

Sir:

I have the honor respectfully to refer to my
despatch No. 69 of April 20, 1940, the subject of which
was "Refugee Merchant Vessels", reporting that the
Norwegian oil tanker ISELIN had taken refuge in this
port on April 17, 1940, &nd to report to the Department
that the vessel in question salled from here on April 24,
1940 bound for San Pedro, California, :

At this time there are no refugee merchant vessels
in the port of Antofagasta.

Respectfully yours,
GEORGE H. ADAMS

American Vice Consul

885.91 (Transmitted in original
to Department, by airmail)
GHA:rc (Copy to American Embassy,
santiago, Chile)




